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Polly the Peacock lands at Hengist Field Care Home

We welcomed a new addition to our bird family in the garden here at Hengist Field Care Home last week.

Meet Polly the Peacock – our latest 'feathered friend' ornament which our residents are delighted with!

They have been admiring her while spending time in our garden, making the most of the sunshine, wrapped up all snug and cosy.

 


